
















NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

July 13, 2022. 

 

Re: Rezoning Petition 

 

The property located at 9318 Hwy 5 Bivens Loop, approximately 500 feet southwest of Old 

Stage Coach Road and N Shobe Rd intersection is being considered for re-zoning from MHP to 

PUD .The property is more particularly described as follows: 

PART OF THE SOUTHEAST QUARTER OF THE SOUTHWEST QUARTER (SE1/4 

SW1/4) OF SECTION 12, TOWNSHIP 1 SOUTH, RANGE 14 WEST, SALINE 

COUNTY, ARKANSAS. 
 
An application has been filed with the City of Bryant Planning Commission to re-zone the 
property. As part of this process a public hearing will be held on Monday August 8, 2022 at 6:00 
p.m. in the Boswell Community Center, 210 Southwest 3rd Street, Bryant, Arkansas 72022. 
 
Public comments will be accepted at that time regarding this re-zoning. Since you own property 
within 300 feet of the tract in consideration, you have been sent this notice via certified mail as 
required by city ordinance.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter you may contact the City of Bryant at 501-
943-0301 or by contacting me at the information listed below. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vernon Williams, P.E.  
GarNat Engineering, LLC 
501-408-4650 
garnatengineering@gmail.com 
 


















